

CW, JB, PH, AK, PG, AG, KL, PS, MP,

Actions

- **Action AB** to advise if name of customs agent is required. – stands. Agility is shipping agent.
- **Action AB** to clarify US position on magnet support to CW or MIPO. US position is that support committed until March 31st. Awaiting outcome of discussion between CJ and BS - STFC/DoE. Plan that running will happen in Sept-Oct.
- **Action on JB, JG.** Write up water fail switchover procedure. stands

MPB/RLSR

outcome

- Statement of Interest submitted
 - very compressed timescale. Assembly end April 2018, Data to end Oct 2018, analysis ending March 2019. PS, KL, CW. Sept- Oct 2017.
- Review committee appreciated upgrade proposal, but did not indicate robust support.
- Committee recommended that US should push hard for remaining CR funding.
- Step IV
 - recognized good data taking,
 - endorsed H2 decision - noted risk in that decision.

H2 system status

Project is currently to time

Current tasks

1. indium joints for pipework
2. end caps tomorrow, leak check
3. hydrogen exhaust line
 - a. improved routing in progress with fabricator
 - b. moved right angle valve and gate valve
 - c. separated vent line from turbo backing line.
4. Phil Warburton on site - next week.

Magnets status update

Magnets are all cold, OK. FC is out of PRY for H2 installation.

Pressure is OK in all cases.

All in solenoid mode

FC power supply is off for diagnosis.

RF Modules

Acceptance test vacuum at Berkeley.

Hall Water

Safety install screen for personnel protection in trench.

Awaiting parts for 2nd chiller on roof.

Conventional magnets on loading bay chiller. 150kW was limit. Will investigate. Action on CW ask for flow return temps from the loading bay chiller, flow rate too.

Controls

Update configuration for alarm handler in progress.

Change to archiver

- now state invariant
- reboot of MICEecsrv required- Thursday.
- 1st iteration of updates this week.
- After that only small upgrades.

Network errors

- await this week's updates then if persistent may install wireshark to diagnose.

Wdog errors now reduced, not seen for more than a week. May have been related to a particular ioc restart.

Diffuser

Joe Tacon to visit this week. Propose to remove only one iris.

Data - taking plan May 2017.

Action on KL, CW, SB, CR to prepare plan for next week this time.